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24 July 2021 
 
 
 
 

Dear Woodlea Parents/Guardians, 

I hope you remain well.  You may have received a text today from DHHS informing you of the need to 
isolate for 14 days.  I have just spoken to the team looking after the school, the text has been sent in 
error.  They will be contacting you over the course of the weekend to correct the situation. 

If you have members of the household who attended the Maddingley Campus then you must continue 
your isolation until the designated day this week.  Obviously if you have any COVID symptoms please 
also isolate and get tested. 

 

 
Kind regards, 
 
Mr Andrew A. Neal - Principal 


